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................................................................................................................................................................................     

             Mr. Sutthichai Sungkamanee, Director General of the Revenue Department,      
revealed that “it is time for the filing of Personal Income Tax returns (form Por.Ngor.Dor.90 and 
Por.Ngor.Dor.91) for the year 2013. Taxpayers can submit the tax return from 1st January 2014 
until 31st March 2014 through several channels, e.g., all Area Revenue Offices in Thailand, 
Krungthai Bank, or via internet at website of the Revenue Department www.rd.go.th.” 

              For this year, the Director General expected that the number of tax returns 
submitted by taxpayers will greatly increase from the previous year because taxpayers        
will get more benefit from the new tax rate effective from the tax year 2013. The Revenue 
Department has duly provided all of the related systems to accommodate more convenient 
and rapid tax refund process.  
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